
PCN: V20-005-476103-OA

Product Change Notice 

    Issue Date: 24th-Nov-2020 

Change Type: 
1) Change unit marking method.

Parts Affected: 
1) Part Number:-

i. AEDR-9820-100, AEDR-9820-102, AEDR-9830-100, AEDR-9830-102,  
ii. AEDR-9820A-100, AEDR-9820A-102, AEDR-9830A-100, AEDR-9830A-102  
iii. AEDR-9920-100, AEDR-9920-102, AEDR-9930-100, AEDR-9930-102 
iv. AEDR-9930A-100, AEDR-9930A-102 

Description and Extent of Change: 







Reasons for Change: 
1) To have better unit identification or traceability.

Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 

1) There is no impact to the product form, fit, function, quality or reliability at end customer by changes the unit marking.

Effective Date of Change: 

1) Product shipment using this change will commence on or around Feb 2021.

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
These changes have been reviewed and approved by Broadcom engineers and managers per Broadcom procedure: Change Control 
and Customer Notification. 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center (http://www.avagotech.com/contact/) for any questions or support 
requirements. Please return any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 


